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Hello! There is a huge importance to studying risks related to earthquake-induced 

toxic inhalation. It’s known that a large earthquake will come to Oregon and will 

cause massive destruction. It is crucial to support this study so responsible 

governments, businesses and non-profits can have proper data to plan ways to 

ensure safety for us all. We need to invest in each other and our futures versus 

prioritizing capital. Thank you for your time and consideration.  


